
Good afternoon Wendy, Heidi,  
 
Updates on SCE’s Rush Creek Relicensing Project may be found at 
https://www.sce.com/regulatory/hydro-licensing/rush-creek#stayinformed. This website includes all of 
the information about the relicensing process description, documents, schedule, public meetings, etc. 
The project is currently in the process of conducting technical studies per the attached timeline and 
study plan determination, which is why I believe, there has been nothing to report. If individuals are 
interested in participating in the relicensing proceeding, they may complete the Contact 
Registration Form. This will ensure they are included on the distribution list and will receive future 
relicensing proceeding communications and meeting notifications. They may register online here to be 
notified via e-mail of new FERC filings, e-comments, and issuances related to the Rush Creek Project.  

V/R 
Matthew Paruolo 
Government Relations Manager 
Local Public Affairs – Northwest Region 
matthew.paruolo@sce.com | M. 760-851-4031 | @SCE_MatthewP  

4000 E. Bishop Creek Road, Bishop, CA, 93514  

 
Are you prepared for a power outage? Update your contact information HERE 
24-Hour Outage/Electrical Hazard Hotline: 1-800-611-1911 or visit SCE’s Outage Center at www.sce.com/outage 
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